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Dear Barry,

Just a quick note to thank you for your help with our most recent project.
Your ability to understand the problem, think it through and troubleshoot
during the work made the whole situation downright easy. All of this and
you came in under budget! I am glad we found you and consider you part of
our team. I wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

Ay e

Philip L Schefke D.D.S.
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